
 

 

 

POLICY ON THE POSTING OF YARD SIGNS 

 

 

Effective the 2007 Spring Semester, yard signs are no longer permissible on the LSU 

campus, with the exception of major LSU events: Commencement, Spring Invitational, 

and Freshmen Orientation.   

 

The policy change was implemented due to the increased number of signs being posted 

and numerous signs remaining after an event had ended. Additionally, the influx of yard 

signs has become an obstruction for Facility Services’ maintenance/landscaping 

personnel and motorized landscape vehicles.  Yard signs erected in pedestrian areas 

create hazards for LSU students, faculty and staff, and the positioning of some signs 

hamper the visibility for motorists. Signs were also being placed in areas not on 

University property.  

  

 

FAS – Spring 2007  

 

 

 


